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SPA 2014 AGM and All Candidates Meeting 
Hello Members, 

 After another busy summer, we are going to try to fill one more Sunday.  The Sturgeon Point Association's 
annual general meeting will be held on Sunday August 31 from 2-3pm.  You will notice our timing is a little 
different, because, as I’m told happens once in a blue moon, there is church on a labour day Sunday.  We will 
also be holding an all candidates meeting for the upcoming City of Kawartha Lakes municipal election, after 
church.  Because we are holding an afternoon debate, we have been able to confirm the majority of 
candidates. 

Sunday August 31, 2014 will go like this. 

· 10:30-11:30 - Church 
· 11:30-12:30 - sandwiches, cookies, snacks and beverages will be served by SPA 
· 12:30-2:00   - City of Kawartha Lakes 2014 Municipal Election All Candidates Meeting 
·  2:00-3:00    - SPA AGM 

We realize this makes for a long day of community events, but everything that is happening Sunday is 
important to SPA’s members.  Your SPA directors met to discuss a possible change in timing for the SPA AGM, 
after the discussion of change started at last year’s AGM.  What we realized was that because of our bylaws, 
we are responsible to hold the AGM only in the summer months.  This means other weekends when many of 
you are here and other community events are not going on, we are not able to host the AGM.   
 
It is because of this you will notice in the AGM agenda a voting matter to change our bylaws.  We will be 
asking our members who attend the AGM to vote on changing the wording of our bylaws to be somewhat 
less specific on the timing of the AGM, so that when weekends like this happen we have the ability to move 
the AGM around.  We have also noticed that the attendance of the AGM continues to be similar numbers and 
people each year and we are hoping that having the ability to change the timing of the AGM might allow 
more of the community to come and participate.  

The new wording of this specific section of bylaws will be circulated to our members before the AGM and we 
ask that you make sure you have up to date membership, that you register yourself at the table before the 
AGM and pick up your voter cards so that we may hold a vote on this matter. 

 Chris Van Lierop 
President 
SPA 
Attachments: AGM Agenda and Candidate Information 
 
Renew your SPA Membership now! 

  

  

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/3d157fc43e7ea427e8b3dce79/files/2014_SPA_AGM.pdf
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/3d157fc43e7ea427e8b3dce79/files/2014_all_candidates_mtg.pdf
http://www.sturgeonpoint.com/spa-membership/

	SPA 2014 AGM and All Candidates Meeting

